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Change of Translation Expression in the Purpose Statement 

 
 

In the release "JAFCO Group Establishes a Purpose to Further Enhance Its Corporate Value" dated 
February 6, 2023, JAFCO Group Co., Ltd. (“JAFCO”) announced that we had established a Purpose for 
JAFCO to achieve further enhancing its corporate value. 
 
The English version of the Purpose in this release lacked dynamism and did not convey our thoughts and 
intentions in Japanese, so we have decided to change the text to a more appropriate English translation. 
 
We apologize for any confusion this may have caused you, and appreciate your continued support to us. 
 
【Before change】 
“Create a Cycle of Growth through Investment in Challenges” 
 
【After change】 
“Fueling perpetual growth; investing in bold visions” 
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